
Dear Parents  and Carers, 

Our online ordering system, QKR by Mastercard, is no longer be available. Instead, Oz 

Fashions has introduced a more user-friendly website accessible  via the web. 

You can access the new uniform shop at sherwoodgrange.uniforms4u.com.au using 

the password: sgps2160. Kindly keep this password confidential to ensure only 

authorised individuals can make uniform purchases. 

If you have any enquiries about navigating the site, please feel free to reach out to 

elle@ozfashions.com.au as your initial point of contact. 

We are confident that this update will provide you with a seamless and pleasant 

experience, and we  value any feedback to further enhance your online journey. 

Best Regards, 

Oz Fashions Management 

Sherwood Grange Uniform Store 

mailto:elle@ozfashions.com.au

